
 

  

WORRIED ABOUT THE FLU DURING 
COVID-19? 

 
 
 Getting the flu vaccine is more important than ever this year, given the 

similar symptoms with COVID-19 

 Flu can make chronic health problems worse 

 Flu vaccine is safe and the best way to protect you and your loved ones 
from the flu and its complications 

 The flu clinic is open to anyone 6months of age and older – senior 
vaccines are not offered.  In order to book an appointment, you must 
return a completed consent form for each family member (one per 
person) no later than Friday November 13, 2020. Appointments will be 
scheduled on a first come first serve basis. 

 You will be notified of your appointment two days before the clinic date. 
Your appointment time will be assigned to you.  There is no flexibility, 
so if you are requesting an appointment you will need to be available for 
both dates during the hours of 2:00 – 6:00pm.   

 During your appointment, you must wear a mask.  Please don’t attend 
the flu clinic if you have a runny nose, sore throat, fever or are generally 
unwell. 

By Appointment Only:  
Where:  Blake Street PS, 21 Boultbee Avenue – enter through Gym Doors by 
Parking Lot (doors 7A) 
When: November 19th and 25th  2:00pm -6:00pm 


